
 

 
 
 
 
 
HEAD COACH – East Fremantle Women’s Football Club   
The East Fremantle Women’s Football Club is seeking expressions of interest from suitably qualified 
applicants for the above position. This key coaching role within the East Fremantle District female 
player pathway plays an integral role in developing the District’s most talented female footballers, 
culminating with participation in the West Australian Womens Football League.  
To be considered for this role, you will need some experience developing footballers, along with 
outstanding communication and leadership skills. Previous experience coaching female athletes is 
desirable but not essential. 
 
Suitable applicants will possess;  
People Management & Planning:  

 Capacity to effectively manage athletes and staff  

 Ability to lead and influence within a senior club environment  

 Demonstrate structured and sequential planning program within a football season  

 Ability to establish a culture of respect, continuous improvement and high performance  

 Ability to establish and achieve team and individual goals  

 Capacity to teach/educate/mentor/facilitate players of all abilities and ages 
 
Football Knowledge:  

 Strong knowledge of coaching techniques/strategies and modern training methods at a 
senior club level  

 Sound understanding of skill development learning strategies  

 Sound knowledge of female football structure in WA 

 Capacity to develop and implement individual training programs that will maximize the 
abilities of all individual players  

 
Effective Communication:  

 High level of various communication skills (verbal, written etc)  
 
Qualification:  

 Preferred AFL Level 2 coach accreditation, Level 1 accreditation a minimum 

 
Applicants are required to submit a cover letter and coaching resume (maximum of 2 A4 pages) 
which addresses the position you are seeking and the key competencies outlined above.  
Any queries should be directed to EFWFC President, Stephanie Walding swalding@wafc.com.au  
Applications are to be submitted to;  
Ashleigh Brinkhuizen 
EFWFC Secretary 
Ashleigh.Brinkhuizen@correctiveservices.wa.gov.au 
 

Applications close at 5.00pm Friday 5 December 2014 
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